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John Cunningham

From: Leland Frayseth <leland.frayseth@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 18, 2018 11:22 AM
To: Jennifer Allen; Marguerite Patil; Jerry Brown; John Burgh; eavila@avilaassociates.com; 

rwoodley@usbr.gov; Rainger, Lisa; John Cunningham; Lia Bristol; Brown, Ryan-Thomas; 
Sponsler, Michael; Gerringer, Teresa

Subject: Leland Frayseth's 18 July 2018 letter to the CWC on Los Vaqueros 275,000 acre-feet 
expansion is online

All,  
 
Please read my 16th letter to the California Water Commission (CWC) on the proposed Los Vaqueros 275,000 
acre-feet expansion and watch the video at the link embedded in the 
letter.  https://cwc.ca.gov/Documents/2018/Correspondence/071818_LelandFrayseth_LosVaqueros.pdf 
 
Thank you,  
Leland Frayseth 
34 year CCWD customer and ratepayer 



From: Leland Frayseth
To: Quintero, Armando@CWC; Baker, Carol@CWC; Ball, Andrew@CWC; Byrne, Joseph@CWC; Curtin, Daniel@CWC;

Del Bosque, Joe@CWC; Keig, Catherine@CWC; Herrera, Maria@CWC; Yun, Joseph@DWR; California Water
Commission; Shoemaker, Brianna@DWR; Stout, Holly@DWR

Subject: Please vote "no" on CCWD"s Los Vaqueros maximum conditional eligibility determination
Date: Wednesday, July 18, 2018 8:49:16 AM

Dear California Water Commission (CWC) Commissioners Quintero, Baker, Ball, Byrne, Curtin, Del Bosque, Keig,
Herrera, Orth,  staff and the public,

My name is Leland Frayseth I am a voter, taxpayer, property owner, 34 year Contra Costa
Water District (CCWD) customer, ratepayer, payer of bond debt on the original and expanded
Los Vaqueros reservoir and I am shown in the top box of this organization chart dated
6.12.18.  https://cold.govops.ca.gov/File/OrganizationalChart  This is my sixteenth letter to the
California Water Commission.  Please vote "no" on CCWD's Los Vaqueros maximum
conditional eligibility determination and early funding request.

To this day the questions I raised at the Public Benefit Ratio (PBR) review meetings have not
been addressed.  California's public records and Brown act are intended to give the public, me,
a seat at the table while the public's business is being discussed. The PBR review meetings
with applicants were hurriedly thrust into the schedule after heavy lobbying by Association of
California Water Agencies (ACWA) and water agencies' paid lobbyists because water districts
were shocked at their low PBR scores.  Please watch this video clip of my questions and
Commissioner's comments.  https://youtu.be/bUwwZh6Vvas  Please vote "no" on CCWD's
Los Vaqueros maximum conditional eligibility determination and early funding request.

Thank you, 
Leland Frayseth

https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcold.govops.ca.gov%2FFile%2FOrganizationalChart&data=02%7C01%7C%7C97996126a06f4d659acc08d5ecc60249%7Cb71d56524b834257afcd7fd177884564%7C0%7C1%7C636675257540273542&sdata=gJ1hMCEFrAGRZ5C58NjHxeloCMoOFEYb9KJTk5ZT2TY%3D&reserved=0
https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fyoutu.be%2FbUwwZh6Vvas&data=02%7C01%7C%7C97996126a06f4d659acc08d5ecc60249%7Cb71d56524b834257afcd7fd177884564%7C0%7C1%7C636675257540273542&sdata=MOMdhR9GG0kdLV8Ow5JAI1FtbeNzGKD%2BQIKqSldBEiM%3D&reserved=0

